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Comments: Thank you for the opportunity to comment this proposal. I am in opposition of the current Holland

Lake Lodge expansion plan. This is not a small expansion and I believe a categorical exclusion would be a

mistake.  An environmental impact statement is imperative in order to protect the environment and the wildlife

that preside there. There are many species of wildlife that need to be considered, including grizzly bears, lynx,

and wolverines, just to name a few. 

There also seems to be a lack of transparency to the public as well as a discrepancy in the facts. For example,

currently the Holland Lake Lodge occupies 10.53 miles of space, but the proposal lists 14.6 miles.  What is the

reason for this discrepancy?

There are few pristine places left. Our environment is a fragile thing and the repercussions of such a project,

once started, will never be undone. At some point we must choose protecting the environment over financial

gain. 

Again, thank you for your time. I hope you will do your due diligence in deciding this matter.

Sincerely,

Jennifer White


